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Watts Remy

From: Andrea <andreasher_2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 1:12 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: support SB 268

Hi 
 
I am writing to ask you to please support SB 268, to allow tax deduction for $200 when an individual adopts a 
pet.  This would help to promote pet adoption and would benefit those individuals effectively making a critical 
donation to a non-profit through adoption. 
 
Thank you 
Andrea Kozil 
 

Un-chain a dog today!   
www.fencesforfido.org 
         

 

  


